THE CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

CONSTRUCTION OF A VAULT and ARCHIVAL SPACES, PHASE Il BID

ADDENDUM NO.2 August 17, 2012

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is
called to the following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein,
whether of omission, addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in
and form a part of the proposal submitted.

THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 2) MUST BE ENTERED IN SECTION 00310-

FORM FOR SUB BID- PARAGRAPH “B” or IN SECTION 00300 - FORM FOR GENERAL
BID - PARAGRAPH “A”

ITEM NO.: 1 ANSWER TO POSED QUESTION

Q1. Could you tell us the make and model of the existing Fire Alarm System and if there is a
current holder of the Fire Alarm System maintenance contract?

Al. The existing fire alarm control panel is an Edwards (General Signal) 5721B. The system in
the past was maintained by ASG in Woburn MA. It is now maintained in house. The system is
non addressable. See attached a photo.

Per The agreement with the fire department, the trouble, supervisory and alarm signals from
the new work will connect to the existing trouble, supervisory and alarm points on the existing
panel.
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